
 

Fix the Court 

201 W. Lake St., Ste. 153 

Chicago, IL, 60606 

 

William E. Bordley 

FOIA/PA Officer  

United States Marshals Service 

CS-3, 12th floor 

Washington, D.C., 20530 

Delivered via e-mail: USMS.FOIA@doj.gov  

May 26, 2016 

Dear Mr. Bordley: 

 

This letter constitutes a request under the Freedom of Information Act regarding activity of the U.S. 

Marshals Service. It is being submitted on behalf of Fix the Court, a nonpartisan, nonprofit organization 

that advocates for greater openness and accountability in the federal judiciary. 

 

The request seeks the following information:  

1. The written USMS guidelines that describe the circumstances under which a member of USMS staff 

may accompany a U.S. Supreme Court justice on a trip outside of Washington, D.C.; 

2. All documents, including memoranda and correspondence, that contain information relating to trips 

outside of Washington, D.C., on which members of USMS accompanied U.S. Supreme Court justices 

between Jan. 1, 2015, and Dec. 31, 2015, including: 

a. The name of the justice who took each trip and the dates of each trip; 

b. The location, either U.S. or foreign city or airport, from which and to which that justice traveled; 

and 

c. The cost to the USMS for accompanying the justices on each of these trips; and 

3. All documents, including memoranda and correspondence, that contain information relating to Justice 

Antonin Scalia’s travel to Texas in February 2016. 

 

I am willing to pay any fees associated with this matter up to $250. If you estimate that the fees will 

exceed this limit, please inform me first. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this request. 

 

Sincerely, 

Gabe Roth 

Fix the Court executive director 

Sent via e-mail: Gabe@FixTheCourt.com  
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